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STAFF AUDIT: NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS OF STAFF 
 
This is to inform the entire University community (Main Campus and the College of 
Medicine) that the University Management has set up a Staff Audit Committee. 
 
The Committee is mandated to carry out a comprehensive audit of staff of the University 
as a key component of the ongoing computerization of the Bursary and the Audit 
processes in the University. 
 
In view of the above, all members of staff are required to collect and submit duly 
completed forms to the Committee through their respective Heads of Unit/Department. 
These forms are being forwarded to each Unit/Department of the University.  Staff are 
expected to submit theses forms within a week of collection and subsequently present 
themselves for physical verification as may be arranged by the Committee.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
 


